Sent: 05 August 2020 13:48

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Request for Issues to be considered for the next Local Plan
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Good afternoon,

The property has a very large plot, capable of fitting several houses. We wish to build just two houses, one for
myself, to care for my disabled sister who is currently living and being cared for by my elderly parents, and a second
for my sister, to help care for my parents.

The land is currently classified as Countryside, and on that basis alone, an otherwise acceptable pre application to
build a house has been refused.

| would very much like this land to be reclassified as domestic dwelling land, as indeed most of the houses in the
area are. | ask that this is considered for the next Local Plan

Whilst writing, | would very much like to ask your advice if you could see any way forward with this situation in the
shorter term, as an infill site maybe, as my parents are 88 years old and we need a fast option to provide alternative
care for my wheelchair bound sister. | understand we could build an annexe, but for the long term this would create
problems with the estate.

We are now desperate as it is a real strain on my parents and we want my sister to be abie to stay in the area and
hope that maybe as Government thinking is changing in these current times you may be able to come up with a
solution for us.

| very much appreciate your time,

Many thanks,






